
Next Friday PROMESA members will meet to undertake important decisions related to our deep 
economic problem. Like most  
Puerto Ricans, I'm very grateful for the undertaking that, for our benefit, will promptly begin and 
hope that the expected results are attain, 
although they will not last long, unless the real root of our economic is not solved. 
 
            Our political history provide the evidence on how our fake democracy had work to 
destroy our economy. It proves how the New 
Progressive Party (NPP) makes economic changes to improve our economy and how the Popular 
Democratic Party (PDP) stop and reverse them in order preserve our current status and avoid 
statehood.  
 
             It is obvious that in order to preserve whatever progress is attain by PROMESA, our 
present non-incorporated territorial status 
shall be change to an "INCORPORTED TERRITORIAL STATUS".  
 
Cordially, 
 
Jose J. Muniz    
 
 


